Rachel Tibbetts

From: Katherine Daniels

Sent: 20 March 2024 13:24

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Comments acknowledgement for 24/00375/F

Please can this be added to the system
Thank you

Katherine

From: Lisa Kunze [N
Sent: Sunday, March 17, 2024 7:02 PM

To: Roger Corke <roger.corke@aol.com>; Katherine Daniels <Katherine.Daniels@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Councillor
George Reynolds <George.Reynolds@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Councillor Phil Chapman <Phil.Chapman@Cherwell-
DC.gov.uk>

Cc: Heidi Kunze m
Subject: Fwd: Comments acknowledgement for 24/00375/F

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Sent from my iPhone
Begin forwarded message:

From: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
Date: 17 March 2024 at 18:59:05 GMT

To: I

Subject: Comments acknowledgement for 24/00375/F

Dear Lisa and Heidi Kunze,
Thank you for your email making the following comments on application number 24/00375/F:

"We are writing in objection to this application. As Hornton village residents, we dearly cherish our
rural community and protected countryside.

There are many reasons to object to this project but our main issues are its disruption to our way of
life. There is no need for the this development as our area has numerous fishing options for anglers,
as well as places for them to stay while visiting our area.

We worry about the adverse impacts of heavy construction (vehicles and equipment) and the
ultimate additional visitor traffic on our lanes and through our village.

As avid night sky watchers, we are distressed that the development will cause light pollution and
adversely affect another countryside tradition and hobby so many of us value and enjoy.

As with prior development applications in our little piece of the countryside, we are concerned with
the lack of sustainable energy, waste plans, lack of wildlife conservation assessments and protection
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of our clean water sources.

This must say, we find it outrageous that the company behind the proposal is also the owner of the
Crooked House pub, which burnt down just after it was bought and was then demolished the day
after. This prior act should raise serious concerns, by their actions they have shown the company to
be untrustworthy. This application is simply the wrong development in the wrong place.

Thank you our considering our concerns.

Lisa & Heidi Kunze
4 Holloway Cottages
Hornton, Oxfordshire OX15 6BZ"

Your comments have been forwarded onto the planning officer dealing with this application, who
will take your views into consideration when determining this application. We are sorry but the
planning officer will not be able to respond directly back to you regarding any questions which you
may have raised in your correspondence.

You can view the progress of this application at
https://planningregister.cherwell.qov.uk/Planning/Display/24/00375/F.

Thank you for taking the time and trouble to let us have your views on this planning application.

Planning Support Team



